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Minutes from IFC President’s Meeting – December 3, 2008 

 

Presidential Report 

o Dinner with Dean Colombo Tuesday, Dec 9
th

  

� W20-491 7:00 pm 

� Space is limited, so email Hutch if you wish to bring more than one person from 

your house 

o House Security over Christmas Break 

� Contact MIT Police to set up dates for regular security drive-bys 

� Let Marlena know when the house is going to be completely empty so you can 

be contacted in case anything goes wrong 

o New Officers 

� Email Hutch with new officers as they are elected so he can update the 

database 

o UA Senate Position and Community Service Chair interviews are underway and those 

selected will be announced soon. 

Vice-Presidential Report 

o Chapter Liaison Program 

� IFC Exec are assigned to individual chapters 

� The Program allows members of the chapters to interact with IFC on a personal 

basis 

� It provides a recourse for asking questions about the IFC 

JudComm Report 

o LCA Case was last week 

o Many RFI’s will be going out soon 

o Looking for new JudComm board members and JudComm Secretary 

� Search will begin over IAP 

Risk Management Report 

o Register your parties by 5 pm on Thursdays 

o Looking for new Risk Management Consultants 

� Send an email if any member of your chapter is interested 

� Search will begin over IAP 

o Planning to have 4 or 5 party safe trainings in February 

Rush Chair Report 

o Email Dave Stein if you are planning on having a spring rush 

Program Development Report 

o Preparing for Greek Week which will be held April 26
th

 to May 2
nd

, 2009. 

Executive Assistant Report 

o Email Clark Minor with chapter updates or anything else you want to appear on the 

website 

o Suggestions for improving meeting minutes, the website, or food are welcome. 

Report from Marlena 

o Encourage chapter members to participate in the AILG courses over IAP 

Scott Klemm (FCI-FSILG Cooperative) 

o Implement recycling 

� MIT provides recycling for a fee 

• Small items only 
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o Safety Licensing and Inspection program 

� Helps keep licensing and inspections up to date 

o IRDF Grants 

� You can be reimbursed up to 10,000 a year for educational equipment 

o Community network upgrade project 

� Wireless ABGN routers and gigabit ethernet being upgraded 

o Converting American Alarm telephone lines to radio 

o Utility Bill Paying Service 

� It makes sure they are on time, etc. 

� 100 dollars per semester fee 

o Attend AILG classes during IAP 

o Contact office before major renovations during work-week to avoid licensing violations 

 

 


